
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

10th December 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Just a reminder that for the Christmas Holiday we will be breaking up at 12pm on Friday 
20th December.  Please collect your child at 12pm on that day.  
 
The children will not need to bring lunch and the canteen will be closed.  Koosh, after school 
club, will be open from 12pm.  If you require this service, please contact them on 07714 
238006 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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